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In accordance with its Citizen Participation Plan, the City of Little 
Rock has four public meetings schedule to address housing and 
community development needs for the FY 2023 Annual Action Plans.  
The purpose of the meetings is to obtain the views and comments of 
individuals and organizations relative to the needs that may be 
addressed by CDBG, HOME, and HOPWA funds.  With the 
announcement of Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA) under 

CDBG, the public hearings are also scheduled to give citizens an opportunity to provide suggestions 
for proposed projects that may be eligible for funding under 2023 CDBG Program. Application for 
CDBG projects will be available on October 3, 2022.  The plan also relies on the opinions and 
experiences of people who are knowledgeable about housing and community development in Little 
Rock – people like you.   
 
The meetings are as following: 
• October 6, 2022 – 6:00 p.m. Willie Hinton NRC @ 3805 W 12th Street 
• October 13, 2022 – 6:00 p.m. Dunbar Community Center @ 1001 West 16th Street 
• October 20, 2022 – 6:00 p.m. Southwest Community Center @ 6401 Baseline Road 
• November 3, 2022 – 6:30 p.m. West Central Community Center @ 4521 John Barrow Road 

 


